

Heart to Heart

NEWSLETTER OF HEART TO HEART ADOPTION AGENCY

"Give up my baby."

You may have reasons to considered "giving up your baby."

We HATE the phrase, "giving up your baby."

Giving up sounds like defeat. Neither adoptive parents or birth parents should say such a thing.



Giving up a baby sounds like walking away from a situation. We don't give up at Heart to Heart, and we don't walk away from a situation.

- We find what is right for you.
- · We find what is right for the baby.

If you place your baby, you are carefully choosing a safe place for this child.



THAT is NOT giving up. That is taking a hard road, a road you have chosen because you DON'T give up on things. You are not giving up. You choose a parenting plan that is best for you and your child.

This parenting plan might be an open adoption.

- · Weekly visits with the adoptive family.
- Monthly visits or only yearly visits.
- · Pictures and only occasionally visits.



Our adoption specialists are trained to help you find the family which will provide you with the best future. We will not give up until we find what is right.

- Sometimes this is easy. Sometimes we have an adoptive family who will work perfectly for your needs.
- Sometimes this is hard.
- Sometimes we have to search for precisely what you want and need.

But we do not give up on you. We do not give up on your baby.

Click Here to learn more about HeartsConnect